
RAPID READ 

DATE: WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 8TH  

 
 

EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
➢ If anyone didn’t get their student ID  from the September photo day. Please come to Ms. Burns desk at 

lunch or after school to pick it up. Photo Id’s from the October photo day have not arrived yet.  We will 
let you know when they arrive. 
 

➢ Come support the Riverside Community and provide warmth for all by donating new winter hats, socks, 
mittens and gloves.  There is a box in the foyer for hat, sock and glove donations and cash donations can 
be dropped off in a jar on Ms. Burns desk in the office.  Thank you for your support.  
 

➢ What the “L” applications are open for students 16 years and older.  This program gives students the 
opportunity to prepare for and earn their “L” drivers license.  More details on Career Website or see Ms. 
David in the counselling area. 

 

WEEKLY CAFETERIA SPECIALS 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Entrée:  
Fillet – O- Fish, 

served with House 
Punched Fries 

 

Entrée:  
Chicken Piccata, 
Creamy Rigatoni 

Alfredo and 
Focaccia 

 

Entrée: 
Philly Cheese Steak, 
Served with House 

Punched Fries 
 

Entrée:  
Hickory smoked ribs 
served with Potato 
Salad and Biscuit 

Entrée:  
Riverside House Beef 
and Chicken Burger, 
served with French 

Fries 

Soup of the day:  
French Onion Soup 

 

Soup of the day:  
French Onion 

Soup 

Soup of the day:  
Smoked Tomato 

Soup 

Soup of the day:  
Smoked Tomato Soup 

Soup of the day:  
Smoked Tomato 

Soup 
HOUSE MADE SANDWICHES AND BAKED GOODS ARE MADE DAILY AND AVAILABLE FOR PURCHASE 

ATHLETICS 

 
➢ Boys and Girls lacrosse: there is a meeting this Friday, October 10th at lunch in room 202. 

 
➢ Junior boys Soccer: game day today, come out and support the team at Gates Park on turf 1. Game 

time is 3:30pm.  Go Rapids! 
 

CAREERS 
 

➢ University of Alberta will be here for an information session on Friday, October 10th at lunch in the 
library.  

 
 
 



CLUBS 

 
➢ Cancer Research Club: there is a meeting today at lunch in room 118. See you there! 

 
 


